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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors 
Consideration of Cost of Preventing Information Being 
Released at Toronto Hydro 
 
Date:  June 25, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  Interim City Manager 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report recommends City Council receive the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of 
Directors' communication on the outcome of their consideration of Item EX30.33, Cost 
of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Interim City Manager recommends that: 
 
1. City Council receive this report for information. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
This report has no financial implications. 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
On January 31, 2018, City Council referred Item EX30.33, Cost of Preventing 
Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro, to the Toronto Hydro Board of Directors 
for further consideration in accordance with the shareholder direction. 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.EX30.33 
 
  

EX35.14a

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.EX30.33
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On December 5, 2017, City Council referred Administrative Inquiry IA35.1 from 
Councillor Gord Perks regarding the cost of preventing information being released at 
Toronto Hydro and Answer IA35.1a from the City Manager to Executive Committee for 
consideration. http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2017.IA35.1 
 

COMMENTS 
 
On June 7, 2018, the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board Chair submitted a letter to the 
Interim City Manager communicating the outcome of the Board's consideration of Item 
EX30.33, Cost of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro. 
 
The Board Chair has stated that Toronto Hydro is unable to provide the requested 
information at this time due to active appeals and investigations by the Information and 
Privacy Commissioner (IPC) in respect of this matter. The Board Chair has stated that 
following completion of the IPC process, Toronto Hydro will respond to Council's 
request with any information it can provide in accordance with the legal ruling and 
respecting the Shareholder Direction. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Meg Shields, A/Director, Corporate Policy, Strategic & Corporate Policy, 416.392.0523, 
Meg.Shields@toronto.ca  
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Giuliana Carbone 
Interim City Manager 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1: Letter from the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board Chair regarding 
EX30.33, Cost of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro. 
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